
Dear Colleagues, 

  

   I am looking for two talented researchers to come and work in my group on tokamak 

disruption prediction and avoidance. 

Please find the related employment advertisement attached to this email which contains 

further detail. Applicants 

can contact me for additional information at sabbagh@pppl.gov but should use the web link in 

the attachment: 

  

https://academicjobs.columbia.edu/applicants/Central?quickFind=66874 

to apply for the position. 

  

   Please feel free to circulate this announcement to people you believe would be interested. 

  

Thank you, 

  

  

Steve 
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